From: <u>Caryn Charter</u>

To: Katie Jones; Stephen Rapundalo
Cc: Phil Tepley; Praschan, Marti
Subject: Resignation from the LDFA

Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 10:22:10 AM

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi Stephen and Katie,

I'm writing to provide my resignation from the LDFA. I plan to step down after the January 2024 regular meeting. My ability to attend LDFA meetings has become more restricted and I do not see that changing in the near future. I believe it is best if the Ypsilanti community is represented by someone who can commit the needed time.

I appreciate the opportunity to serve on this board and I feel very good about the work we've accomplished during my terms on the board. It has been a great group to serve with!

Sincerely,

Caryn Charter